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Dear Parent/Guardian, 




              


UNIFORM INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

I am writing to remind parents of the time scale for the new navy blue uniform.  The new uniform is compulsory for new intake pupils (next year’s Yr. 7) from this September.  However, children currently in Years 7 & 8 (Yrs. 8 & 9 from September) can still wear the black uniform until September 2016.  

If you need to purchase new uniform I enclose a brochure with details of how to purchase.  Can I remind parents that if you are ordering a new navy blue blazer, pupils must wear it with grey trousers/skirt and not black.  House ties will need to be worn from September 2016.
Pupils currently in Years 9 &10 (Yrs.10 & 11 from September) can wear the black uniform until they finish school. However, if they need to replace any item of uniform the above applies.
I should particularly like to stress the importance of pupils wearing the appropriate style and length of skirt and all pupils must wear their shirts and ties correctly. 

Please ensure that your child's uniform complies with the school code when he/she returns in September.    

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Simon Ellis

Headteacher

Loss of Clothing:  Every year we have an enormous amount of unclaimed property left in the school.   Please ensure all items of clothing are clearly marked with the owner's name.   Unfortunately due to the lack of spare space, lost property can only be kept in the school for a period of one term.  Please ensure that if your child has lost any item of clothing/property they contact a member of staff in reception.  If the item is found they will be notified via their form tutor and should collect it as soon as possible.
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Prifathro – Mr. S. Ellis, B.Sc., N.P.Q.H. – Headteacher
Dirprwy –– Mrs. L. Lloyd – B.A., N.P.Q.H. - Deputy Headteacher
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